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Comments: Forest Road 300 should not be closed. It would make it harder for people to access the public lands
which is our Forest to recreate. Whether this be fishing, hunting, camping, hiking or just driving through sight
seeing. That is a popular area to camp because the regular campgrounds like Woods Canyon charge way to
much a night and it's harder for people to afford it.



